
From: Organ, Michael (MP) 
Sent: Friday, 19 September 2003 1:11 PM 
To: Procedure Committee (REPS) 
Subject: ARRANGEMENTS FOR SECOND READING SPEECHES 
 
 
I wish to indicate my "in principle" support for the proposal to encourage greater spontaneity and 
enliven debate in the House by permitting spontaneous questions from the floor during second 
reading debates. 
 
I would be pleased to attend a round table discussion in lieu of making a submission at this point, 
and note that those discussions will also canvas views on the new sitting hours. 
 
Michael Organ MP 
Member for Cunningham 
02 4283 7300, 02 6277 4366 
Email: michael.organ.mp@aph.gov.au 
 
 


